
Cottey Nugget # 5 
Alabama Chapters’ Support for the Southeastern Suite 

 

 
 
Alabama Chapter Board President Cindy Fry has sent a request to all our Alabama Chapters 
regarding the Southeastern Suite at Cottey College.  Alabama and eight other state chapters are 
responsible for financial contributions for updates in this suite.  Cottey hopes to replace the 
floors in the Southeastern Suite in the summer of 2024. Each state’s contributions must be 
collected and received by Cottey as soon as we can get our portion together.   
 
President Cindy asked each chapter to budget $50 for this campaign earlier in the year. It is now 
time to begin that collection so the new floors project can be scheduled.   
 
Please ask your President to make sure your chapter Treasurer transmits the payment of $50 to 
Alabama Chapter Treasurer Paige McCormick, noting special designation of $50 for Cottey 
floors.  The Alabama Cottey Committee is asking all Alabama chapters to do this as soon as 
possible.  Paige will write one check from the Alabama Chapter to the Cottey fund for this 
purpose on February 1, 2024.   
 
Thank you for supporting the Southeastern Suite at Cottey! 
 


